The May 2017 Special meeting of the Meadow Brook Antrim County Human Services Board was held on Monday, May 15, 2017 at Meadow Brook Medical Care Facility. Fred Harris, Chairman called the meeting to order at 9:09 a.m. Those present were Fred Harris, Chairman; Michael Paradis, Member; Rick Teague, Vice Chairman; Marna Robertson, Meadow Brook Administrator; David Schulz, Meadow Brook Director of Administrative Services, John McCleese, Meadow Brook Director of Maintenance and Rhonda Groeneveld, Meadow Brook Administrative Assistant, acting Secretary for Antrim County Human Services Board.

Fred Harris, Chairman called the meeting to order at 9:09 a.m.

No public comment.

The purpose of this meeting was to open sealed bids for engineering firms to bid on window replacement and electrical evaluation as proposed by Progressive A &E. David Schulz, Meadow Brook Director of Administrative Services presented that no bids were received.

The Board continued with lengthy discussion on what steps to take to move forward with the projects. It was determined by the Board to take some time and regroup to determine at a later date how to proceed.

Fred Harris, Chair Rhonda Groeneveld, Acting Secretary to the Board

Motion to adjourn at 9:44 a.m. made by Fred Harris, seconded by Mike Paradis, all yeas, motion carried.